wished her a 'happy birthday'. Lastly, Mrs. Dukes thanked the department heads and staff for helping
with the Lowndes County Commission Retreat being held February 25-26, 2021.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD - None

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Marshall made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Vice Chairman Griner second. All
voted in favor, no one opposed. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session at 5:50 p.m.



